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A Message from the Langley Board of Education 

On behalf of the Langley Board of Education, we want to extend our 

appreciation to our students, staff and families as the 2022-2023 school 

year comes to a close. Thank you for all the hard work, dedication, and 

support you have all provided for our students and school communities. 

 

Looking back on the year, we are so proud of what we all have 

achieved together, from our important work focusing on diversity, 

equity, and inclusion for all students, as well as our continued work in 

implementing trauma-informed practices, anti-racism and our 

continued celebration of the 2SLGBTQ+ community. As well, we 

continue to foster a deeper understanding of Aboriginal World Views 

and Perspectives as we move forward in our journey towards Truth and 

Reconciliation. 

 

Looking ahead to the next school year, we are excited for our Board 

and the new Strategic Plan that will be implemented to help support 

our students and families. The Board hopes you enjoy some time off 

with your families and continue to be kind and support each other.  

 

Have a wonderful summer break. 

 

Candy Ashdown, Chair 

Langley Board of Education 


